LOCAL PLAN EXAMINATIONS
CAMBRIDGE CITY and SOUTH CAMBRIDGESHIRE

INSPECTOR: Laura Graham BSc MA MRTPI
ASSISTANT INSPECTOR: Alan Wood MSc FRICS
PROGRAMME OFFICER: Gloria Alexander
Tel: 07803 202578
email: programme.officer@cambridge.gov.uk / programme.officer@scambs.gov.uk

Our Ref: CCC/SCDC/DCLG 2012
Your Ref:

9 October 2015

To Representors to the Submission Cambridge City Local Plan and the Submission
South Cambridgeshire Local Plan who made representations relating to the full
objectively-assessed need for housing in the Local Plans

Dear Sir/Madam

Independent Examinations — Cambridge City Local Plan and South Cambridgeshire
Local Plan

The DCLG 2012-based household projections were published in late February 2015, see
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/2012-based-household-projections-in-england-
2012-to-2037 .

Further to the Inspectors’ letter to the Councils of 20 May 2015 (web links below), I am
seeking the views of those who made representations, when the submission Plans were
published in 2013, relating to the full objectively-assessed need for housing in the Local Plans.
The Inspectors are inviting comments on the following issues:

1. Do the 2012-based projections suggest a different level of need; and if so
2. How big is the difference; and
3. Does it indicate that modifications should be made to the Plans?

(The Inspectors’ letter of 20 May 2015 is reference document RD/Gen/170 which can be
viewed via the following webpage links https://www.scambs.gov.uk/examination-
correspondence-with-Inspector or https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/local-plan-review-post-
submission-correspondence-with-the-inspector )

Comments submitted must be limited to a maximum of 3000 words, and be labelled on the
first page with the representor name, representor reference number and the representation
number(s) which relates to this issue. Agents replying on behalf of clients should also include
their name and contact details.

Responses as detailed above must be received by me in paper copy to the address below
before noon on Friday 20" November 2015. Late submissions will not be accepted.
Please also provide an electronic version of your response before the same deadline.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Yours faithfully

Gloriav Alexonder

Gloria Alexander
Programme Officer

Public Examination Office, South Cambridgeshire Hall,
Cambourne Business Park, Cambourne, Cambs, CB23 6EA
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